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Vossberg’s class explored the scientific process and made predictions on whether their apples
would float or sink. They also worked on describing words for what the inside of a pumpkin
looks like. Lots of hands on learning in preschool!

A big thank you to the New Hampton’s Lion’s Club for coming into the elementary school to do
vision screenings on our 3 and 4 year old preschool students!

Homecoming Week was a lot of fun in the elementary! We enjoyed our dress up days, celebrity
readers, and assessmblies. Thank you to the homecoming court and cheerleaders for coming
down and participating in our assessembly games!



Mrs. Sanford's preschool class had a great time exploring apples. Some of their favorite activities
included making their own applesauce, creating apple stamping patterns, putting together the
parts of an apple, sorting apples by color, making apple pies in the sensory table, and eating
LOTS of apples!

We celebrated Walk to School Day! 2nd, 3rd, and 4th grade bus students were dropped off at the
high school and walked to the elementary school. Thank you to the Iowa BIG North students and
elementary staff who walked with the students!

Mrs. Lester has been working with her students on letter. They work on the sounds each letter
makes and how to write upper and lowercase letters.

Thank you, Joanne Tupper, for talking to the fourth graders on Friday regarding your farm
operation. They learned about farm machinery as well as how they plant and harvest their crops.
They also learned that farmers use all subjects (math, science, social studies, reading, and
writing) in their daily lives.

We will be celebrating Red Ribbon Week next week. Students will participate in various lesson
during guidance class and we will have dress up days next week.


